Amundsen Davis Announces
Office Relocation to
Accommodate Growth and
Enhance Client Service
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We are excited to announce the relocation of our St. Louis office to the
prestigious Centene Plaza, effective July 1, 2024. This move to a larger and more
prominent space compliments the growth in attorneys the St. Louis office has
seen in recent months and underscores our commitment to providing
exceptional service to our clients and a modern, efficient workspace for our
team.

"The move to Centene Plaza represents a significant step forward for Amundsen
Davis," said Daniel Peters, the firm’s St. Louis managing partner. "The relocation
not only highlights the firm’'s growth but also reflects its strategic vision for the
future. We are dedicated to creating a workspace that not only meets the needs
of our clients but also supports the well-being and productivity of our team."

Centene Plaza, a LEED-certified building, is designed for the future of work with
cutting-edge architectural achievements in sustainability, technology and
engineering. The new office will offer enhanced amenities, including world-class
fitness facilities and terrace dining, ensuring a superior working environment.
Located in the heart of downtown Clayton, the building provides unparalleled
access to St. Louis’ top restaurants, hotels and businesses. The 27-story, free-
standing Class A office building epitomizes innovation and modernity, aligning
perfectly with our firm's values and goals.
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